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COMPLETION OF PAYMENT OF HOTEL MANAGEMENT FEES AND 

LICENCE FEES FOR THE SIX-MONTH PERIOD ENDED  
30 JUNE 2021 BY WAY OF SSUs 

 
Reference is made to the announcement of the Trust and the Company dated 31 August 2021 (the 
“Announcement”). Unless otherwise stated, all capitalised terms used in this announcement shall 
have the same meanings as those defined in the Announcement. 
 
The Boards are pleased to announce that the approval for the listing of, and permission to deal in 
the SSUs in settlement for the Manager Fees for the six-month period ended 30 June 2021 has been 
granted by the Stock Exchange. A total of 8,483,479 new SSUs were allotted and issued to LHIL 
Assets on 1 September 2021.  
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